
From: Kristin Anderson <forcedexposure@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 8:44 AM 
To: Kelly Lynema <klynema@town.arlington.ma.us>; Claire Ricker <cricker@town.arlington.ma.us>; 
Rachel Zsembery <rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Cc: Daria Pannesi <strutnpuppy@gmail.com> 
Subject: ARB meeting tonight / Warrant Article 31 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 

opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Good morning Assistant Director of Planning and Community Development Kelly Lynema, Director of 
Planning and Community Development Claire Ricker, and Chair of the Redevelopment Board Rachel 
Zsembery, 
  
Daria Pannesi from Strut n Pup will be at tonight’s ARB meeting. Daria is cc:d here. 
  
Daria has been living in Arlington for 27 years and runs a very successful dog walking service here. Daria 
has tried three times to expand her business in Arlington. But, because of the use restriction, she was 
not able to grow her business into available spaces in the Industrial Zone. 
  
Daria would very much like the opportunity to speak for three minutes on this warrant article tonight 
before the ARB votes on it. 
  
Our understanding is that the ARB will be addressing this Warrant Article at 8:30 this evening. 
Additionally, we’ve invited other folks in town to come in support of allowing animal daycare use in the 
Industrial Zone. 
  
  

Thanks for your support! 😊 
  
  
  
Best wishes, 
  
Kristin Anderson 
Arlington Town Meeting Member  & Person who is able to bring her happy pandemic puppy to work 
everyday at her business in the Industrial Zone 
 


